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Dear FOlA Officer, 

I recently came across a citation of some work done by someone at your agency named: H.R. Schwalb in 1982. 

Helshe mapped a geological structure in the area of 
"Paleozoic geology of the New Madrid area." 

and produced a report entitled: 

The report was published as: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, NUREG CR-2909, 61p. 

I would like to acquire the report, but just as important to me is acquiring the data generated by this project. 

I am attempting to combine the several seismological mapping efforts of the New Madrid Fault into a comprehensive 
picture of this complex and extremely dangerous geological formation. 

Your cooperation with this request will be greatly appreciated. Please don't hesitate to contact me either at this e-mail 
address, or using the contact information provided below. 

Thank you for your attention, 

Josh Bill 

Josh Bill 

Gas prices getting you down? Search AOL Autos for fuel-efficient used cars. 


